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BBUUTT  TTHHEE  LLOORRDD  IISS  FFAAIITTHHFFUULL;;  HHEE  WWIILLLL  SSTTRREENNGGTTHHEENN  YYOOUU    

AANNDD  GGUUAARRDD  YYOOUU  FFRROOMM  TTHHEE  EEVVIILL  OONNEE..  
22  TThheessssaalloonniiaannss  33::33  ((NNeeww  LLiivviinngg  TTrraannssllaattiioonn))  

AAnnnnoouunncceemmeennttss  
• Pastor Clint will preach today. Pray for Pastor Andrew as he prepares next Sunday’s message.  

• Pastor Stan’s office is open but please call ahead before coming. 

CHURCH BASEBALL  

Our church team will play against the Southland Sluggerz on Wednesday, July 22, 9:30pm. Come out 

and cheer for our church’s baseball team! All games are at A. D. Penner Park on diamond #1.  

CHURCH LIBRARY 

You are welcome to make use of the church library. Phone the church before you come to make sure 

someone is there to unlock the door. Then browse the treasure trove of books for all ages, fiction and 

non-fiction, as well as DVD’s. Be sure to sign them out with your name and phone number.  

BIBLE STUDY OPPORTUNITY 

Pastor Clint Friesen has recorded a number of videos as he teaches through Mark. Here is the link: 

http://www.cmconference.ca/mark. Hopefully you will enjoy the book of Mark and be reminded that 

we are kingdom people because we believe Jesus is our Saviour and King. 

DEE HARRLIJCHE BOOTSCHAFT 

Listen online at www.cmcradio.ca or on radio CHSM Mondays at 9:30pm. 

RRoosseeaauu  RRiivveerr  BBiibbllee  CCaammpp  
Roseau River Bible Camp has Day Camps scheduled through the summer for various ages. Visit 

www.roseauriver.ca for dates, ages, cost, and what you can expect. 

GGoollff  TToouurrnnaammeenntt  
SBC’s Annual Golf Tournaments are happening! Join us at Quarry Oaks on August 11 or at 

Minnewasta in Morden on August 25 for a COVID-Careful day on the course in support of biblical 

higher education. Visit SBCollege.ca/golf to register or email lesau@sbcollege.ca for questions. 


